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28 May 2021  

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Summer School Event: Tuesday 31st August – Friday 3rd September 2021 

 

In order to support your child with the transition from primary to secondary education, we are 

delighted to be able to write to you with more information regarding our Summer School event. 

Rossett School will be working in partnership with an expert external provider - Pet-Xi. Please click 

here to see their letter to you and your child. Please note, you will not need to liaise directly with the 

company as all organisation and communication will be carried out by the Transition Team here at 

Rossett, led by Summer School Coordinator, Ms Askew. 

 

Over the course of four days, students will be provided with a wonderful opportunity to develop their 

literacy and numeracy skills, followed by an exciting afternoon of enrichment events including sport, 

drama and the arts.  

 

Detailed information will be released towards the end of the summer term, however, please see 

below for a brief indication of our planned events: 

Day Time Event 

Tuesday 31st August 10.00 – 12.00  

12.00 – 13.00  

13.00 – 15.00  

Literacy and Numeracy Session 

Lunch Time 

Afternoon Enrichment Activities 

Tuesday 1st September  10.00 – 12.00  

12.00 – 13.00  

13.00 – 15.00 

Literacy and Numeracy Session 

Lunch Time 

Afternoon Enrichment Activities 

Wednesday 2nd 

September  

10.00 – 12.00  

12.00 – 13.00  

13.00 – 15.00 

Literacy and Numeracy Session 

Lunch Time 

Afternoon Enrichment Activities 

Thursday 3rd September 10.00 – 12.00  

12.00 – 13.00  

13.00 – 15.00 

Literacy and Numeracy Session 

Lunch Time 

Afternoon Enrichment Activities / Closing Ceremony 

 

Places may be limited, therefore, in the first instance, we invite you to apply for a place for your child 

by completing the application form here. Applications close at 5pm on Sunday 13th June. If you do 

apply, and your child is allocated a place, please note that the expectation is that your child attends 

for the entire summer school event. We intend to have confirmed final details and allocations of 

places by Wednesday 30th June. 

 

In the meantime, should you have any further questions or require further information, please 

contact the Transition Team at Transition@rossettschool.co.uk and we will respond as soon as 

possible. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

Mr C Halliwell       Ms L Askew 

Associate Assistant Headteacher    Summer School Coordinator 

 

https://rossettschool-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/challiwell_rossettschool_co_uk/EQ-1_8YvSMBLhC8fmXhpYFkBjH2FuflrmboF-rAsC2pofQ?e=y29Pc6
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Cmfh1avFDEWMIj9zOtSzceTf7U6yOUxDpPX8ly07hGVUOEwySUlOUjlRVE83WUxTUlBRTlY4RzhTWS4u
mailto:Transition@rossettschool.co.uk

